
URGENT NEED FOR BLOOD DONORS IN VERMONT AND NEW ENGLAND           

Dear American Red Cross Volunteers, 

 

The American Red Cross needs your help.  Blood donations through the Red Cross are down; here in Northern New 
England (Vermont, New Hampshire and Maine) donations are down approximately 11 percent resulting in a 
shortfall of 3,785 units of lifesaving blood. 
  
If you donated blood earlier this summer, you may be eligible to donate again.  Please visit your local Red Cross 
Blood Donation Center today call 1-800-RED CROSS or visit www.redcrossblood.org to find a blood drive near you. 
  
Every day this summer is a chance to give hope to patients in need; make an appointment today to give the gift of 
life.  Your donation can help save up to three lives. 
  
Thank you for supporting the Red Cross! 
  

 
  
  

 

 

http://cts.vresp.com/c/?AmericanRedCrossofVe/022e015db8/cf495d222c/71fc4ecfcd
http://cts.vresp.com/c/?AmericanRedCrossofVe/022e015db8/cf495d222c/5b5a8a70c3
http://cts.vresp.com/c/?AmericanRedCrossofVe/022e015db8/cf495d222c/82b406de5c

